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REPORT OF THE RESOLUTIONS COMMITTEE OF 
THE UNITED STATES ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 

STANDARDS BOARD 
 
 
February 14, 2011 
 
 To the Executive Board of the United States Election Assistance Commission 
Standards Board:  
 
 The Committee has received no proposed resolutions since the last meeting of the 
Standards Board.  Proposed resolutions will be accepted prior to 5:30 pm on Thursday, 
February 24, 2011. 
 
 
   Respectfully submitted, 
 
        THE BYLAWS COMMITTEE: 
 
   Leslye Winslow of Missouri, Chair 

Hon. Beth Chapman of Alabama, 
Member  

   Lowell Finley of California, Member 
   Brad King of Indiana, Member 

Peggy Nighswonger of Wyoming, 
Member 

   Nikki Trella of Maryland, Member 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


